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Date: April 7, 2022 
 
To:  LOCSD Board of Directors 
 
From: Ron Munds, General Manager 
 
Subject: Agenda Item 7E – 04/07/2022 Board Meeting 
  March General Manager’s Report   
 
 
• Regional Solid Waste Rate Setting Manual Update Meeting. As described 
in Agenda Item 5B, the solid waste rate setting process is fairly complicated and is 
guided by the City of San Luis Obispo’s rate setting manual that was developed 
back in 1994. The first meeting of a regional effort to update the manual was held 
during March. The District will continue working on the update with our regional 
partners. Staff will bring more details regarding the update as information is 
available. 
 
• Clint Requa, Water Resources Operator, 10 Year Work Anniversary.  
Clint recently celebrated his 10-year anniversary with the District. He is currently a 
Water Resource Operator II and excels in his ability to fix all things mechanical. 
Clint is a valued long-term employee and we look forward to working with him well 
into the future. 
 
• Drought Reminder. We want to remind the community even with the recent 
rains, it is still important to pay close attention to your water use, turnoff your 
outdoor irrigation and always check for leaks around your home and yard. If you 
need assistance, please call the office at 805-528-9370. 
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